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The primary goal of the tech levy should be to fund resources such that students can become 

proficient users of information, media, and technology to succeed in a digital world. The 

district’s technology levy will enable educators and students to communicate, learn, share, 

collaborate and create, to think and solve problems, to manage their work and to take 

ownership of their lives. 

 

The technology levy seeks to achieve academic equity and excellence by providing 

transformative opportunities to prepare for success in the digital world. We commit to continue 

and enhance our current technological practices and resources, assuring access to high quality 

educational experiences for all students and their families. 

 

The primary goal of the technology levy is to maintain the progress already made by providing a 
consistent funding source for the technology in place and include enough additional funding to 
develop new opportunities for students entering various college and career pathways.  
 
The technology levy will ensure that the students in Auburn School District are prepared to 
thrive in the modern technological world. 
 
For students to learn relevant 21st Century skills to succeed in college, career, and life. 

 

Secondary considerations: 

● Maintain or replace outdated technology resources; provide training on digital 
citizenship 

● Staff development and training for new technology and updates to current technology  
● Levy dollars should be spent to maximize equity, access and opportunity. 
● Support staff in teaching using 21st Century skills. 


